
MEETING NOTICE 
CITY OF NEENAH JOINT REVIEW BOARD 

 
 

The City of Neenah Joint Review Board will meet Tuesday, October 10, 2023, at 
3:00 p.m. in the Hauser Room of the City Administration Building, 211 Walnut St., 
Neenah, Wisconsin. The meeting will be held to discuss an amendment to Tax 
Increment District #9. This amendment would alter the boundaries of the District 
to allow for the inclusion of the parcels on the southerly edge of the District (see 
adjoining map). The amendment to TID #9 will continue to support the 
rehabilitation/conservation of the industrial area adjacent to Highway 41.  The 
proposed costs associated with the amendment to TID #9 will include additional 
investment to support redevelopment activities that may include acquisition, 
demolition, infrastructure installation, and site preparation and may also include 
cash grants to owners, lessees or developers for such purposes. 
 
Copies of the proposed amended Project Plan are available upon request in the 
office of the City of Neenah Department of Community Development, City 
Administration Building, 211 Walnut Street, Neenah, Wisconsin, 54956, Phone 
(920) 886-6125. 
 
 
      Charlotte Nagel 
      City Clerk 
      Neenah, Wisconsin 
 
Publish:  October 2, 2023 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 


